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Ruskin House School
	

	We have had a busy start to the New Year settling new families and children moving rooms. Our biggest challenge was Autumn class - two rooms becoming one. We have lots of exciting plans for Autumn Class we look forward to sharing this with you.
What is the shortest month of the year…? F E B R U A R Y which is the year of the pig, ‘
We have plans to celebrate Chinese New Year and Valentine through explorations of colours and shapes.

Spring is around the corner.
However, we still need you to ensure that your child/ren are appropriately dressed for the weather. 
Happy February 

	


Staffing
Charley new practitioner   is based in Autumn room with the 2 to 3-year-old 
Ayla is still off sick, we all wish her a speedy recovery.
Helen & Rujina both will be leaving us at the end of March. They both been at RHS for over 4 years.  Rujina is leaving to pursue an apprenticeship role in Administration. 
Partnership with parents

Parents are children ‘s first and most enduring educator. When parents and practitioners work together in early years setting, the results have a positive impact on children’s learning and development’
It has been a challenging time for all of us at Ruskin House School for example you may have concerns about the high staff turnover in last 3 months. This has been challenging for us as at team. I can assure you this is not only an issue affecting our nursery alone. There are external factors that had impact on the childcare sector.  As a result, finding new permanent staff has been difficult and we have unfortunately had to rely on agency staff for longer than we would have liked. We understand how parents feel about this and we are endeavouring to keep the same agency people as much as possible.
The recruitment environment does not mean however that the Management Team tolerate poor performance from staff. Our overriding commitment is to provide excellent nursery care for your children.

There should be no doubt in our ambition is to provide excellent nursery care. That’s our commitment; to you your child/ren deserve nothing but the best.
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Upcoming Events


Shrove Tuesday 5th March 2019


Staff Inset Training 18th Mar 2019 


Easter – Good Friday 19th April


Bank holiday 22th April 
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